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Mr. Holliday’s Updates

It has been wonderful to see almost all children back on site this week. To make morning
drop-off routines as safe and as smooth as possible, | am reminding families of the
morning drop-off routines:

1. School Gates open from 7.25am. Registration starts at 7.40am, with the first lesson
starting at 8.00am. Children can be dropped to the school early, ready to enter the
site at 7.25am.

2. Please avoid parking if possible, and use the Gate 5 drop off facility to drop your
children quickly. There are assistants on hand to lead young children to their classes if
required. Older siblings may also escort their younger sibling to classes.

3. Drive into parking spaces forwards. The traffic marshals will then provide assistance
with reversing back out onto the road. This saves time and allows us to manage and
speed up the traffic flow.

4. Can cars that arrive before 7.30am please priortise the parking by Gate 5 - this will
ease traffic flow for later road users.

Please can we remind families to test if children are showing symptoms and report
results promptly to the school without sending their child in. Families should keep
students at home while waiting for PCR results.

On the Horizon...
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We are very excited to announce the official
date of our SVS World Book Day on
Thursday 3rd March. All students from

out more!

FS-Year 6, will dress up as their favourite
book character! Be innovative and creative,
can you make it yourself? Our week will be
| filled with lots of exciting, celebratory ways
| to promote reading for pleasure on World

21 Book Day, and all-year round. '
The children will have the privilege of working with the
| famous children’s author, Julia Johnson who will be joining
us for the day. Look out for our next announcement to find

o 7th February - INSET DAY -
school is closed to students

Find_out_more _about Julia Johnson at one of her events:

Emirates Literature Festival flyer

SUSTAINABILITY leaf design. Superb!

Congratulations to Hanin Taha from
Year 6A, the winner of our Sustainability
Logo Competition! She adapted the
recycle symbol and added her own
creativity and effects with a beautiful



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1W71IVoQSXJGjGv35hl1y_NwMO7kCDAQr/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1W71IVoQSXJGjGv35hl1y_NwMO7kCDAQr/view?usp=sharing
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Mrs. Patton’s Updates

This week in FS1, we have explored the concept of alliteration. We played |
spy and matched objects beginning with the same sound. As part of our
topic - ‘Under the sea’ we have been exploring different materials to make a
waterproof pirate ship.

Reminder - On Friday 11t February, FST will have a Pirate Day! The
children are invited to dress up as a pirate and come to school to look for
treasure.

This week in FS2, we have been consolidating our learning in Maths. We
identified 2D and 3D shapes in pictures and even tried to make our own
dinosaur shape picture. As part of our topic - ‘Long long ago’ we have been
learning new vocabulary. Some of the dinosaur names are really hard to
say but we have tried our best and not given up.
Reminder - On Friday 11t February, FS2 will have a Dinosaur Day! The
children are invited to dress up to match the theme of the day.
T \\/

Health and Safety in EYFS

All FS classes have scheduled outdoor play sessions every day; therefore, your
child must bring their hat to school. We operate a strict no hat no play policy in
school; therefore, if your child does not have their hat, they will have to sit in
the shade during outdoor play sessions.

Please check your child has a change of clothes in their school bag in case of
any accidents.

Reminders:

Please ensure you call or email (reception@southview.ae) and use the subject
SICKNESS, telephone: +971 4426 4864) each day, before 8.00am if your child is
going to be absent due to sickness.

Please remember to contact the clinic (clinicgroup@southview.ae) and the
Operations Manager (hr@southview.ae) if your child tests positive for COVID19

or a close contact.
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Mr. Hassan’s Highlight of the Week

This week, students have learnt so much in Arabic A such as the difference between
singular and plural vocabularies, how to differentiate between nouns and verbs and
also the types of verbs in Arabic and how are they different from English. In Arabic B
we have so much fun using our new vocabulary, verbs and pronouns to create
sentences, paragraphs and comic stories in Arabic.
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Mr. Kerba’s Highlight of the Week

This week, our Islamic students were enjoying learning Islamic Values and morals with fun
activities. We are so glad to have them all engaged during the lessons. Next week, we will be
revising and we will focus on characters of selected prophets.

Due to the occasion of Israa and Mirage which will be observed on March 01, 2022, (27th of
Rajab 1443), we will be Assigning Israa and Mirage activities on seesaw for students to
complete at home and celebrations will be held in our Islamic class in the first week of
returning from mid term break.

Students can do any of the following (Projects or presentations or posters or summarisation
about Israa and Mirage or they can make video recordings telling Israa and Mirage story).
Best activities will be shared on our school social media. Students' contributions can be
shares on Islamic seesaw or handed over to receptions.

Our Wow activities.

-Hamzah Has completed his Surat Al Qadr recitation, Well done Hamzah. Enjoy Here
-Yassin is telling us story about the mercy and kindness of Prophet Muhammed with the

kids. Enjoy Here
! & .
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https://southviewschool-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/academics_southview_ae/EXj510yMlb5PuOjvV8UEPNABfZgngGJq5hImGt6OSjvvNw?e=o4RuUK
https://southviewschool-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/academics_southview_ae/ES19loNq-LdKlWRWFYOPJqABvwNt5Pxdp_pYMpcXa84hlw?e=6fL2DJ
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Peripatetic Music Lessons

We are delighted to announce that the Centre for Musical Arts will be
offering peripatetic music lessons at South View School commencing from
Monday 20" February 2022. All information including instruments and price
can be found by visiting Centre for Musical Arts - South View School
(cmadubai.com) with lessons to be held during the school day.

I have attached the pdf and poster for the Centre for Musical Arts or you
can register directly by clicking the following link:
https://forms.gle/RoG7gbctKoFTNC9V8

For more information about lessons in school, please contact CMA
directly by email on southview@cmadubai.com or you can call them on
056 766 6527.

CLICK HERE for more information.

N qt.i O n Q I Please Flick the !ink for more
O N ' ine $ information on:
Safety —

Centre for Musical Arts is proud to partner with South View School.
We are delighted to bring instrumental music lessons to students
across the whole school. Registrations are open now with limited
availability across all instruments for primary and secondary
students for lessons during the school day.

For more details and information please visit our website at

the link below or to register scan the QR code with your

smartphone:
nadubai.com/en/southviewschool

guarantee of a place on the instrumental programme. You will be
Lessons take place during the school day and are subject to terms and conditio
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mailto:admissions@southview.ae
mailto:recpetion@southview.ae
mailto:clinicgroup@southview.ae
mailto:hr@southview.ae
mailto:transport@southview.ae
mailto:community@southview.ae
mailto:accounts@southview.ae
mailto:itsupport@southview.ae
https://twitter.com/SouthViewSchool?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://twitter.com/SouthViewSchool?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://twitter.com/SouthViewSchool?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://twitter.com/SouthViewSchool?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://www.facebook.com/southviewschool/
https://www.instagram.com/southviewschooldubai/?hl=en
https://southviewschool.com/
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Lt9TXgsEBjPhzyXGKot-uYc1hdBxjTSM/view?usp=sharing
http://www.cmadubai.com/en/southviewschool
http://www.cmadubai.com/en/southviewschool
https://forms.gle/RoG7gbctKoFTNC9V8
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qhGW_xumergN7rJVGUMYTpquiW7JsyKx/view?usp=sharing

PE Mon + Tue + Tue + Mon +

Thurs Thurs Thurs Wed Under the Sea

Please CLICK HERE for swimming dates

Friday 11th February

reception@southview.ae +971 45897904

Miss Ruse’s Highlight of the Week

This week, we have enjoyed celebrating Chinese New Year in
class where we have made our own tiger and dragon masks
in school!

We are very excited about our Pirate Day next Friday and we
cannot wait to see the children's costumes. We have heard
we might have to go on a secret mission to find some
treasure!



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1BZNUJPbrSEv2thgT98TxHDqjFXJunyf4/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1C5DHhfdaP5_uxKI_yp_94fuzSdtz__FW/view?usp=sharing

Library Weds Tues Tues Tues Weds Mon Weds

PE Wed + Mon + Mon + Mon + Wed + Mon + Tues
Fri Wed Wed Thur Fri Thur + Fri Lon g Lon g
. . Ago
Please CLICK HERE for swimming dates and PE dates
reception@southview.ae +971 45897904

Miss Walker’s Highlight of the Week

This week, the children have made some wonderful links in their learning,
from learning the names of new dinosaurs to using them in a list and then
using them independently throughout the day.

We enjoyed celebrating Chinese New Year, we were very excited to discover a
magnificent dragon in our POD. We even learnt how to say Happy New Year
in Chinese. The children have also been very excited for the return of our PE
lessons and swimming.

We are very excited for our dino day next Friday!



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1iRdRwiIhI3oM1T1Uoq2AI7m_L0KzSsUU/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1J4fRR5Ykax-Wqj7nP19m8uKDXEL3LkJB/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1J4fRR5Ykax-Wqj7nP19m8uKDXEL3LkJB/view?usp=sharing

Library Thurs Wed Wed Fri Tue Tue Mon

PE Mon + Mon + Tues + Mon + Tues + Tues + Wed +
Wed Wed Fri Wed Fri Fri Fri

Bright Lights, Big City

Please CLICK HERE for swimming dates and PE days

reception@southview.ae +971 45897904

Miss Stanton’s Highlight of the Week

It has been wonderful to welcome the children back to face-to-face learning this week
and they continue to impress us with their resilience and adaptability. We have
continued our Bright Lights, Big City topic through the introduction of our new book,
Humpy Grumpy's Mission Improbable, set right here in Dubai! The children have
continued their exploration of materials and landmarks by looking at the Dubai
skyline, and investigating the Burj Khalifa. In STEAM the children were set the
challenge of using their material knowledge to design and make their own boats,
testing if they could float and hold a weight. Finally in Maths the children have
continued exploring number bonds to 20, investigating number patterns and fact
families.



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AZqGSvFgliRK-TMPMb0p_N770OmeCKr6/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/10m3ZBhwF4XoH7LgamFiVPrby_pmtr4s3/view?usp=sharing

R3S Year 2

Library Thurs Fri Mon Tues Wed
PE Tue & Fri Tue & Thurs Tue & Fri Tue & Thurs Tues & Fri
Wriggle and Crawl

Please CLICK HERE for swimming dates and PE days

Wednesday 9th February

reception@southview.ae +971 45897904

Miss Dye’s Highlight of the Week

This week, we have been learning about block diagrams. We have been noting
similarities and differences between pictograms and block diagrams. We have
collected data to find out what our friends favourite animals and colours are.
We then used out investigating and questioning skills to interpret the data and
find out what were the least and most popular choices.

In English, we were sent a letter by Mr Flint. He wanted us to tell him all about
honeybees! We started the week by sharing some information live with Mr Flint
on zoom and then created story maps to plan our response letter. We look
forward to sharing our letter replies with Mr Flint, next week!

Some really great work again from our Year 2 students this week, we look
forward to seeing what more is to come from them next week: our final week
before our mid term break!



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Oh1AT-lK5j-ouXnhJxjUw9KuDRsTugTe/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pcDFx6HvqJ6z_YholSfhfnYZmnwdIRm-/view?usp=sharing

4 Please below for swimming dates and PE days:
¥ Class3A Class3B Class3C Class3D (Class 3E

reception@southview.ae

Tremors

+971 45897904

Miss Ryan’s Highlight of the Week

This week, year 3, have been very happy to be back in the classroom, in their learning
environment and with their friends!

They have been very busy preparing for their independent big writes on newspaper
reports, they have innovated their own ideas brilliantly and worked really hard on
using rules of speech.

In maths we have began multiplying 1- digit numbers by 2- digit numbers, the children
have used base ten, partitioning and column multiplication to consolidate their
understanding of this. Next week we will begin dividing 1- digit and 2- digit numbers. In
science we have continued to look at the formation of shadows and how they are
formed. The children enjoyed making shadow puppets.

We look forward to another week of fun filled learning next week.



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pOqh2AHOLe5HM54ZgQmdvpKPFDPEuYRY/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1EPcJHl2jcOvm2m_5PDPrrlIDsj3kkcGC/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Ja_doXyyewWsKYZxH-NpwyVk85m3B950/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gQ86cl7PEJpYbLDukTaFGTbBJ32McgUg/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JScbmB5XS44050b842eLmuYaqlCmDKRK/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HUlZ1k20ZvROB3svuNrjgUQe_tbkJWfB/view?usp=sharing

Misty Mountain

Please below for swimming dates and PE days:
Class4A (Class4B (Class4C Class4D Class 4E

reception@southview.ae +971 45897904

Miss O’Connor’s Highlight of the Week

This week, the students in Year 4 completed and up-levelled their
newspaper reports which retold Sir Edmund Hillary and Tenzing Norgay's
journey to the top of Everest. We included many key features including
quotes, catchy headings and caption. Furthermore, they tried to include
interesting and exciting vocabulary to engage the reader. In maths, we
are continuing to focus on fractions and are using a growth mindset to
take risks and delve into the learning pit. In year 4, we are not afraid to
make mistakes because we know we can learn from them.



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1TcfJ32MhbZf2cQXchCph_1MvrSER1BY5/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/18fpvbBQgD1yzEjbZ_fAM4edcmHnqiyUZ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VjeV21d6WsFlvXWEO9Wdbz9IicKpcTER/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1htQCJreCPaPydbJ9z9aMxyeDPVJg8jEw/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1md3PBnW5s7hbAeEyJ20XdaDXBf_f8s9R/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1b-atrrxkpcRymyJ6Dc4_-73UeBF3IjnK/view?usp=sharing

| | Please below for swimming
\\L dates and PE days:

Class 5A Class 5B Class 5C Scream
Class 5D Machine
reception@southview.ae +971 45897904

Mrs Barlow’s Highlight of the Week

In Year 5 this week, we have been working hard in all our lessons and have had fun
getting back into the pool and out for our PE lessons.

In our English lessons, students have been writing a ghost story based around the poem
we have worked on this half term, The Highwayman and have created our own scary
story based on an image of an abandoned theme park ride. There have been some
SpooKky scenes being set, with the use of figurative language learnt in term 1.

As we have come to the end of our Science topic, Forces, we have been conducting
experiments to test out the effects of air and water resistance. We have also discovered
friction and its effect on moving objects, such as an ice skater, a car or bowling ball.
Our Maths lessons have continued to develop students understanding and ability to
convert improper fractions and mixed numbers and we have started to look at
sequencing fractions along a number line.



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bAVbMbkwuiZBlzgQW9SW8J4-3AhUAPT4/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GxIzwvVeWcrEK6ldRTYURFX793fQ-K-b/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11gvaF__jCwj3WWUSCiFFZvVrBn7X6FF1/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1aTBxFRI-Ydh3nd_G82iT7ge-EkfTlDID/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ZFnnOJjHsh7OaLJyvcLufighT3zkapX1/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ZFnnOJjHsh7OaLJyvcLufighT3zkapX1/view?usp=sharing

Year 6

u’ Please below for swimming dates
W and PE days:
Class 6A Class6B Class6C (Class

6D Tomorrow’s World

reception@southview.ae

+971 45897904

Miss McCandless’ Highlight of the Week

It has been a busy week of learning again in Year 6 this week! In English, we have
been so impressed with the children’s progress in using colons, semicolons and
dashes, and have really enjoyed reading the wonderful setting descriptions that
have been produced. The descriptive language used by the children to create
atmosphere in their writing has been amazing! In Maths, we have been revising
fractions, decimals and percentages, and now feel more confident in our ability to
calculate percentages of amounts and find equivalent fractions, decimals and
percentages. In Science this week, we have been developing our understanding of
the three types of variables and how we would identify these within a scientific
experiment. Some really great work again from our Year 6 students this week, we
look forward to seeing what more is to come from them next week: our final week
before half-term!



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1k2L6Ui-CVjtiuv6BOeV6YauowfZC_yHs/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_9aJt-zWy8qrsAMrAGTfBcPuF7C3C5Pi/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vh79shuXtrM56mzVqlp9zbsoTSBkg36t/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jA2ty78eI9FalEJ10Os2nWrVacWljgHO/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jA2ty78eI9FalEJ10Os2nWrVacWljgHO/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1400kkakQs4KpO83_dCcsycPWttofZ4Na/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1400kkakQs4KpO83_dCcsycPWttofZ4Na/view?usp=sharing
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PE and House Teams
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Dear Parents and Students,

Finally we are back to PE, swimming and squad training sessions. It has been amazing to see the
excitement in every lesson, with students motivated to play games and work at their best.
During Term 2, these are the topics that we will focus on:

KS1 - Net games and indoor and outdoor invasion games;

KS2 - Tennis, Volleyball and invasion games.

All classes will continue to have 1 swimming lesson every 2 weeks.

The PE department is also preparing for Sports Days, where students from FS to Y6 will have the
opportunity to compete individually and in their houses in athletics events and team games.

Squads: Congratulations for all students selected to our teams. Training sessions have
started and competitions approaching, please check daily the seesaw class of each team for

updates.

Development swim squad: Monday 2.30pm-3.30pm

Boys primary swim squad: Monday 6.45am-7.30am & Wednesday 2.30pm-3.30pm
Girls primary swim squad: Tuesday & Thursday 2.30pm-3.30pm

U9 Tag Rugby: Monday 2.30pm-3.30pm

Please view your Year Group page for swimming dates and PE days

House Teams News

There

B @ @

Aqua lgnis
Kinda Shody Ithai Mtengwa
1800 points 2083 points




